
From: Marc Laferriere
To: Steve Howes; Heather Boyd
Subject: Fw: River Access Letter
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 4:01:46 PM

Hi Heather,

This resident would like this letter attached to the package the next time this issue is to be
discussed at a public meeting.

From: Nancy Henderson 
Sent: May 8, 2021 10:28 PM
To: Marc Laferriere <marc.laferriere@brant.ca>
Subject: River Access Letter
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello we received a letter this week about proposed parking changes to Elm Street.  We have not
been impacted like Bean Park or Glen Morris
Wondering why there needs to be only parking on one side and permits to purchase?
There have been a lot of neighbors talking about this some nearby have no driveway to park in some
never received a letter
I’m shocked that a proposed fee for a permit is required to park in front of your home
I’ve never heard of such a thing! Is this a money grab by the County shameful with Covid going on !
If the lot around the corner is full the patrons need to be directed to Syl Apps with a safe crossing
and the  signage needs to be larger and more visual. What is there now is so faded you can hardly
read it . Plus website should explain parking regulations so before the patrons come here they
understand parking and fees for parking in the wrong spot
I’m quite upset about this I rode my bike around the streets near Elm, Walnut, Smith ,Willow and
spoke to residents who never received info and will be not have a parking
spot as it will require a permit and they have no driveway so they rely on street parking
It’s great these patrons  want to visit Paris love to see them have a nice time on the river but the
residents on Elm Street like the parking on the street as it is . Everyone is aware of switching sides
and we never have congestion and respect the neighbors driveways
With covid yes it has been busy at the lot at times  but this will subside but to make people pay to
park on their streets is nasty
Why is the County trying to push this through by then end of May? Why didn’t they start sooner and
ask for input from the residents?When Covid is more relaxed
what are we to do about visitors or workers ?
Is this a permanent situation or just a tryout ?? so this is to run from May 31 to October 31 then what
happens??Please don’t penalize residents for living near the river access
perhaps  a FREE resident pass to everyone on Elm Street then if they have a visitor or worker they
can use this permit for the time they are at their home.
As for the ZOOM meeting not everyone is up on that type of tech so I hope another letter will be
sent out .  I don’t think it would be fair to push this and then some resident gets a ticket because they
didn’t understand this process
Thankyou Nancy Henderson
Sent from my iPad
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